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March 28, 1960. 

Mr. Kermit, Geary, 
R.D.2, 
Box 298, 
Walnutport, 
PENNSYLVANIA, U.S.A. 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you very much for your reception report of Monday, March 
14, 1960. Checking with our logs, I find that it is 100% correct. Accord- 
ing to your letter you say you received verification, November 17, 1954 
from Fenwick Job, our former Managing Director, under our old call sign 
CFJB. 

On December 23, 1959, the 6th anniversary of this station, we changed 
our call letter to CHIC. At that time, we weren't aware of the fact that 
there was another CHIC in Toronto, but 1926 and 1927 were a little beofre 
our time. The station is in no way connected with the former CHIC. 

Thank you also for the interesting history of early radio stations, 
that you enclosed with your letter. 

I am sorry for not having replied sooner, but I have been terriby busy 
getting CHIC -FM Radio hitting the megacycles. 

Yours truly, 

t Bob McBean 
/mt Chief Engineer. 


